
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 

In the Matter of the Application of Jefferson County  )  

Public Sewer District and Utility Management of   )  

Missouri in its Capacity as Court Appointed    )  

Receiver of P.C.B., Inc., for an Order Authorizing   )  File No. SM-2018-0131  

the Sale, Transfer and Assignment of Water and   )  

Sewer Assets to Jefferson County Public Sewer   )  

District and in Connection Therewith Certain   )  

Other Related Transactions      ) 

 

UTILITY MANAGEMENT OF MISSOURI, LLC 

COMMENTS IN SUPPORT OF STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 

 Comes Now Utility Management of Missouri, LLC (“UMM”), by and through its counsel, 

in response to the Missouri Public Service Commission’s Order Directing Filing, and states as 

follows: 

1. On January 10, 2018, Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission filed its Staff 

Recommendation, recommending the Commission approve the transfer of assets from PCB, Inc. to 

Jefferson County Public Sewer District (“JCPSD”) as requested, with six additional recommendations. 

2. UMM in its capacity as court appointed receiver of PCB, Inc., fully supports Staff’s 

recommendations.  UMM requests that, based on the Staff Recommendation, the Commission approve 

the transfer of assets from PCB, Inc. to JCPSD at its earliest possible convenience. 

3. PCB, Inc. is in receivership, and thus, UMM, in its capacity as court appointed receiver 

of PCB, Inc., will in conjunction with Jefferson County Public Sewer District provide the recommended 

reports and notices and otherwise comply with the recommended conditions.   

 WHEREFORE, for the above stated reasons, Utility Management of Missouri, LLC 

supports the Staff Recommendation and requests the Commission approve the Joint Application at its 

earliest possible convenience. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 

       By:  /s/  Philip C. Denton   

       Philip C. Denton, #32004 

       60 Crestwood Executive Center 

       Crestwood, MO 63126 

       Telephone:  314-436-2889 

       Email:  PhilipDenton@att.net  

Attorney for Utility Management of 

Missouri, LLC 

 

 

 

Filed: January 17, 2018  

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

I certify that a copy of the foregoing document was served by electronic mail upon 

counsel for all parties this 17th day of January 2018.       

 

 

/s/ Philip C. Denton                    
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